
 
 

Ref. No. MCHI/GEN/12-13/085 

 

September 7, 2012 

 

To, 

All Members of MCHI-CREDAI & MCHI-CREDAI Units 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sub: Clarification received from Service Tax Commissioner,                  

Shri Sushil Solanki, regarding Redevelopment, SRA Projects and 

Floor Rising Charges. 

 -------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Please find enclosed herewith the clarification received from the Office of 

the Service Tax Commissioner, Mumbai 1, regarding redevelopment, SRA 

Projects and Service Tax on Floor Rising charges.  

 

If you need any further information in respect of the above clarification 

received by Service Tax Commissioner, Mumbai –I, you may contact the 

undersigned on 02242121421 or 9322507593.  

 

This is for your information and kind perusal.  

 

Thanking you,  

 

Yours truly  

For MCHI-CREDAI 

 

          Sd/- 

 

C. P. Goyal 

Chief Manager, Finance   


